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Friday 16th May 2025 
468th Edition                                                  

The Weekly Roar! 

WOODBANK PARK 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 have enjoyed their trip to Woodbank Park. Linked to their Geography topic: the UK, Year 3 

have had the opportunity to see how population has been influenced by industry and what impact this 

has had on Stockport. Year 3 learned that Woodbank Park was owned by an industrialist, Peter 

Marsland, and later opened to the public as a memorial for soldiers who had fallen and served during 

the war.  Year 3 enjoyed talking about Pear Mill and walking near to the River Goyt.  It was an 

enjoyable time in the meadow, having a picnic lunch with friends.  

 

A massive well done to our fantastic Year 6 children who completed their SATs this week! We were 

so impressed by their focus, effort, and incredible resilience throughout the assessment period. 

As a special reward for all their hard work, they enjoyed a well-deserved treat from the ice cream 

van today. We hope you all enjoyed it! 

 

Now it's time to get ready for our PGL Boreatton Park residential on Sunday! 
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AWARD WINNERS 

The Headteacher Gold Awards were given to; 

 

Elijah 3S – for trying so hard recently, showing immense 

effort in all his work, especially his presentation. Well 

done Elijah! 

Honey 4B – for always setting a positive example, showing 

respect and kindness to her peers and adults. Well done 

Honey! 

Elsie 5B – for doing extra maths work at home to improve 

her arithmetic scores – well done Elsie! 

Leon 6L – for his outstanding resilience and dedication in 

preparing for SATs. He has been a role model for his 

peers. Well done Leon! 

 

Last week’s Headteacher merit awards were awarded to: 

 

Harry 6L and Seb 6S 

 

A huge well done to all of our award winners! 

 

DOJO WINNERS 

 

Class winner – Class 4B 

 

Individual winner – Connor 4B 

 

Team winner – Team Attenborough 

 

Well done to all of our Dojo winners. 
 
 

 

YEAR 3 CIRCLE TIME 

 

 

 

This week, Mrs Cockburn held whole class circle time sessions with our Year 3 children. It was a 

wonderful opportunity for the children to share their thoughts and feelings about the upcoming class 

mixes. The children engaged thoughtfully, asking lots of sensible questions and discovering that many 

of their friends shared similar feelings. It was heartening to see them support each other and leave 

the session feeling really positive about the changes ahead. Well done, Year 3! 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This week's Winners 

1st 6B – 99.7% 

2nd 6S – 99.6% 

3rd 3L – 99.3% 
 

Whole school attendance 

96% 

 
 

Happy Birthday to the following 

children who will be celebrating their 

birthday over the coming week: 

 

Amelia 3B 

Austin 3L 

Max 5B 

Joseph 5S 

Kaleb 6B 

 

 

We hope you all have a great time 

celebrating! 

 
 

 

 

   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LEARNING POWERS 

MESSAGE OF THE WEEK 

Writing morning 

 

A reminder that 

writing morning will 

be held next 

Tuesday 20th May. 

8:45 - 9:15am. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Year 3 Year 5  

Thursday 12th June 

Dialstone Lane Methodist Church Trip – class 3B & 

half of 3S 

Thursday 19th June 

Dialstone Lane Methodist Church Trip – class 3L & 

half of 3S 

Wednesday 18th June 

Conwy residential parent’s information meeting 5pm 

 

14th-16th July or 16th-18th July 2025 

Conwy Residential 

  

 

Year 4 Year 6  

 

 

 

  

Sunday 18th May-Wed 21st May 2025 

PGL Boreatton Park Residential 

 

Friday 23rd May 

Knife crime workshop  

 

Whole School  

Tuesday 20th May 

Writing morning. 8:45am-9:15am. 

Friday 23rd May 

School closes and re-opens on Monday 9th June 2025 

Thursday 19th June 

Class photos will be taken within school  

Monday 7th July 

Sports Day – more information will be sent closer to the time 

Tuesday 8th July 

Reserve Sports Day 

Thursday 10th July 

Front Row Music production. 3:30-4:00pm  

 

FANTASTIC 

ATTENDANCE 

AWARD 

IT’S YOUR BIRTHDAY! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr. E. Milner 

E-mail: headteacher@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

 

Address: Hempshaw Lane, Offerton, Stockport, SK1 4PR 

Tel: 0161 480 2330 

 

Admin: admin@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

Senco: senco@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

 

 

Year group email addresses: 

year3@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

year4@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

year5@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

year6@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

 

School website 

https://www.bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk/ 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

CONTACT US 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOODBANK VOUCHERS 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that school can provide foodbank 

vouchers upon request. If you feel you would benefit 

from a Foodbank Voucher please contact the office 

on 0161 480 2330 or email admin@bankslane-

jun.stockport.sch.uk or alternatively contact 

Stockport Foodbank directly at 

foodbank@stockportfoodbank.org.uk 

 

Foodbanks can supply food, baby and hygiene items 

as well as bread, fresh fruit and vegetables.  

Support is not just for families on free school 

meals but for any family that is in genuine need of 

help and support.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
• Attached to The Roar today is our history parent leaflet. 
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As technology is always changing, often at a fast pace, you may have questions or concerns about the latest 

games or apps that your child uses at home. If you do, please click here to access a wide range of articles and 

guides from the Stockport Online Safety Hub. If you are still unsure, please contact your child's teacher using 

the year group email addresses above. 

 

https://stockport.onlinesafetyhub.uk/ 

 

If you would like information on how to better protect your child online or would like to report an incident to 

CEOP, please click the link below. 

 

https://www.ceopeducation.co.uk/parents/ 

https://stockport.onlinesafetyhub.uk/
https://www.ceopeducation.co.uk/parents/

